
 

 

April 1, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Linda C. Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Boulevard, P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602-0615 
 

Re:   In the Matter of:  Electronic Application of Big Rivers Electric 
Corporation for a Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity to 
Construct a 161 kV Transmission Line in Henderson County, Kentucky, 
Case No. 2022-00012 

  
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 

Subsequent to filing Big Rivers Electric Corporation’s (“Big Rivers”) Responses to 

the Commission Staff’s First Request for Information on March 21, 2022, we 

discovered that the response to Item No. 13 requires clarification.   

With this letter Big Rivers is electronically filing its Revised Response to Item No. 

13 of the Commission Staff’s Request for Information, dated February 28, 2022, in 

which language beginning at line eight (8) of page two (2) of the original response 

has been revised.  The revised language is both italicized and underlined.   

Big Rivers files this revision pursuant to the Commission Staff’s First Request for 

Information, dated February 28, 2022, which requires timely amendment of any 

response if Big Rivers obtains information that the response was incorrect when 

made.   

The Commission has excused no parties to this proceeding from its electronic filing 

procedures.   
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Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions regarding this filing. 

Sincerely yours, 

 

/s/ Senthia Santana 

 

Senthia Santana 

Associate Attorney 

senthia.santana@bigrivers.com 
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